
 
 

Guy Shellenbarger 

 

Guy Shellenbarger was an outgoing and humorous man with an exceptional zest for living who 

served as Marshfield’s principal from 1947 through 1965. He took particular pleasure in 

attending Oregon Principal’s association meetings during a time of Marshfield’s football 

dominance.  Always a sports enthusiast and a loyal Pirate Guy would have been deeply pleased 

by his induction into the Marshfield High School Athletic Hall of Fame in 2006.  After leaving 

Marshfield, Guy moved to the University of Oregon and became a professor in the School of 

Education Guy was always quietly amazed at how he’d progressed up the ladder of academia. 

He was very proud of being a “full professor with tenure at a major university.”  Since full 

professors almost always have a doctorate, his students sometimes mistakenly addressed him as 

Dr. Shellenbarger. When asked if he corrected them, Guy would laugh and confess that he did 

not.  Guy Shellenbarger passed away on June 14, 1994, at the age of 86. 


